
Hello Parents, 

 

I am excited to announce that we will be resuming Youth Group at Oak Park Church of 

Christ this coming week, beginning Sunday, October 4, 2020! Yes, you read that right, 

we will be moving Youth Group from Friday nights at 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm to Sunday 

nights at 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm.  

 

There are a couple of reasons for this move. We will no longer be having a youth class 

on Sunday mornings because we do not currently have the space to enable proper 

physical distancing. We are hoping that you will take this opportunity to encourage your 

youth to plug in and serve on Sunday mornings instead. There are various exciting 

opportunities available: 

• KidsPark 

• Worship Team 

• Tech/Lighting/Computer 

• Ushering 

If your youth is interested in serving in one of those ways, please contact me and I will 

put them into contact with the ministry leader of that area. 

 

Our Sunday night Youth Group for the remainder of 2020 will be focused more on 

spiritual growth with a lesson and small group almost every week. Due to Covid-19, 

many of the activities that we were doing on Friday nights are not possible at this time. 

We are still planning on having a lot of fun and growing together. I am hoping that, 

when we are able, we will still be able to do a fun Friday event once a month. 

 

We will be meeting in the foyer with chairs physically distanced from one another. 

Masks will also be required at this time in compliance with Calgary Bylaw 26M2020. 

 

The following registration forms are also required to attend:  

 

• Youth Group Registration Form  

• Covid-19 Waiver 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Sara 

Egely, or the church office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sara Egely 
Family Ministries Pastor 

https://www.oakpark.ca/pdfs/youth-registrations.pdf
https://www.oakpark.ca/pdfs/covid-19-waiver.pdf

